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A Letter from the Superintendent, 
Greg Hughes
One of the many special things about Khartoum American 
School is the way in which we embrace all members of our 
community. Our community consists of people from all 
over the world, from different races, and religions all living 
harmoniously together in one happy entity. Our school 
embraces the fact that we are so diverse and in fact celebrates 
this in our everyday teaching. We also take the concept of 
acceptance and inclusion further than most international 
schools by admitting children with special needs, and giving 
these students a place in our community also.

One of the highlights of my week is catching up with 
one of our Grade 10 boys, Mohamed, who is a student 
with cerebral palsy. Mohamed is good student, but more 
importantly he is a really nice young man and while his 
impairment precludes him from playing sports and other 
physical activities he is always a great person to share a joke 
with or to discuss any multitude of current affairs events.

Mohamed’s big love is American football and he is a 
fanatical supporter of the Washington Redskins. Earlier in 
the year we decided to extend Mohamed’s passion to others 
and got a group together to help him celebrate each and 
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